
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
The Grayson County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing at their regular 
scheduled meeting on September 12, 2024, at 6:05 p.m., or as soon thereafter as it can 
be heard, in the Boardroom of the Grayson County Courthouse, 129 Davis Street, 
Independence, Virginia 24348 to receive comments regarding the following: 
 

Proposed changes to the Grayson County Fee Schedule for the  
Solid Waste Disposal and Collection: 

Residential Unit Rate – currently $216/Annual – proposed change to $240/Annual 
Recreational Vehicles – currently $36/Annual – proposed change to $120/Annual 

Recreational River Parcels – currently $0 - $36/Annual – proposed change to 
$120/Annual 

 
Anyone who wishes to comment on the proposed Ordinance must be present at this 
meeting or written requests may be submitted to the Grayson County Administrator’s 
Office at P.O. Box 217, Independence, Virginia 24348 prior to the hearing or by emailing 
losborne@graysoncountyva.gov.  Copies of the proposed changes may be viewed in the 
office of the County Administrator, Grayson County Courthouse, 129 Davis Street, Suite 
204, Independence, VA. 


